King Street Elementary
Grade 4 — Mrs. Hosford
Home Learning: April 6 - 10

Hello Grade 4! I miss you all, and hopefully we can see each other
again soon. The following are some activities that you can work on
to keep up with school work at home. I'm hoping this will be a good
start to some learning options while we are at home.

Parents: I understand many may not have access to technology or
the internet. That is OK, please just do what you can! I also fully
understand that many are essential workers (a big THANK YOU by
the way) or working from home and need your technology. Please
be assured these are suggestions if you are able to work on home
learning. There are no assignments to be handed in for grading. If
there are any questions you feel free to email me at:
dianna.hosford@nbed.nb.ca

1. Read for at least 30 minutes every day. This can be a picture
book, chapter book that you are working on, newspaper, magazine,
video game instructions, etc. Anything that you find interesting.

2. Practice Math multiplication facts on the website
https://www.multiplication.com/games/all-games .

3. Write 5 questions you would ask your favourite character from a
book, movie, or TV show. What would you like to know about
them? What do you think their answers would be? Share this with
someone (parent, sibling, pet).

4. Use the website https://www.raz-kids.com/ to read the assigned
reading and answer the questions. You can log in at the kids login
button. Your username is your first name and the password is
King4 .

5. PLAY! Put down your electronics for at least 30 minutes each
day and just play. Play outside, in your room, with your toys, with
a sibling, a game of cards, a board game, etc.
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